VALLEY COUNTYWIDE
EMS DISTRICT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
NOTICE REGULAR MEETING POSTPONED

DATE TIME LOCATION
Wednesday, JULY 10TH, 2024 9:00 A.M. 244 West Roseberry Donnelly, ID
(POSTPONED)

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the July 10th regular meeting of the Valley
Countywide EMS District has been postponed due to the special
meeting with Donnelly, Cascade and McCall Board of Fire
Commissioners on Wednesday, July 10th at 6:00P.M.

Signed: __ - ___, Amanda Keaveny, Secretary

Posting Report:
McCall Fire Station No. 1: 201 Deinhard Lane, McCall, Idaho. Donnelly Fire Station: 244 W.
Roseberry Rd. Donnelly, ID 83615 and at valleycountywideems.com
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